
 Harlan Christian School !  
17108 St. Rd. 37 
Harlan, IN 46743 

Zoom Information 
Dear Parents, 

If you are the parent of a Pre-K to 6th grade student, you will have received a Zoom 
invite from your student’s teacher.  This invite is to allow our teachers to Zoom with 
your student in case of a long-term school closure related to COVID-19 or other.  We are 
utilizing parent emails as we want to have parental engagement with combined 
oversight of our younger students.  With the younger grades, Zoom will require that 
parental engagement to help adjust and provide comfort to students who are unfamiliar 
with this type of learning.  We are asking that if you have any questions or concerns, to 
direct those to the office.  

!
If you are the parent of a 7th to 12th grade student, your student is provided with a 
school-defined email account.  This will allow them to engage via Zoom or Google 
classrooms with their teachers easier.  This will be utilized as well with a long-term 
school closure related to COVID-19 or other.  If you to have any questions or concerns, 
please let the office know. 

!
 We appreciate your support in this matter.  We look forward to having a great 
2020-2021 school year.  God bless. 

!
Sincerely, 

Joshua Burton


